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Rapid City Sister City
Partnership Association, Inc.

P.0. Box 89672, Rapid City, SO 57709-8672

Rapid City Planning Commission
Rapid City Council

Dear Representatives;

I am writing in support of renaming the portion of Rapid Street, from 6™ Street to M.
Rushmore Road, to Apolda Street. After very much discussion among the Rapid City Sister
City Partnership Association, the members of the board feel renaming of this street is
appropriate. In Apolda Germany they have had a street named Rapid City Street for quite
some time now. We feel renaming a street for Apolda is long overdue. With the 10"
anniversary of the partnership signing coming up May 1* we feel the time is now to
accomplish this.

We are asking for your support to rename this street. If you have any questions pertaining to
this matter please contact me at the following numbers: home 393-9822, work 394-5233 or
my cell phone 390-9282.
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%hank you for your time and consideration of this matter.

Daniel Ladenburger
President
RCSCPA

Linking Apolda, Thuringen, Germany and Rapid City, S.D., U.S.A. in Community Partnership



